
 

February 14, 2025 

Hand Delivered 
 
Subject: Presentation of the CFN 2025-2030 Strategic Plan and Request for Feedback 

Dear Community Members, 

We are pleased to present the new draft strategic plan, developed in partnership with Cheam 
Leadership, directors and our planning partner, Strategies North. This plan is a result of 
collaborative efforts and aims to guide our community toward long-term success and 
resilience. 

Our strategic plan outlines key priorities, goals, and actions designed to shape our collective 
future. It reflects a shared vision developed through thoughtful consultation with leadership 
and stakeholders, with an emphasis on community involvement and sustainable growth. 

As we move forward, your feedback is essential to ensure that the plan accurately reflects the 
needs, aspirations, and values of our community. We invite you to review the document and 
share your comments, suggestions, and concerns. 

Please direct your feedback and comments to: 
Nicholas Point, Executive Coordinator 
Nicholas.Point@cheamband.com  
604.703.3383 

The deadline for submitting feedback is March 14, 2025. After this date, we will begin finalizing 
the strategic plan for implementation. 

We greatly appreciate your input and encourage you to actively engage in this process. 
Together, we can make this plan a valuable resource for our community’s continued growth 
and prosperity. 

Thank you for your time and collaboration. We look forward to hearing from you. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe Gosnell 
Executive Director  
Cheam First Nation 

mailto:Nicholas.Point@cheamband.com

